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Battle against Hunger starts this week! 
From November 18th to November 22nd, 
students from all three high schools in Dearborn 
will be participating in The 5th Annual Battle 
against Hunger. Each year, students from the 
high schools and their feeder middle schools 

and elementary schools collect non-perishable food items such as canned and boxed 
goods to help support local families in need. The goods are distributed through Zaman 
International and the Amity Foundation, two local non-profit organizations in Dearborn. 
You can bring in as many items as you wish through Friday. Let's support our feeder high 
schools in their efforts to help local families in need! 

Student ID's and Game Days 
Just a reminder: Students’ IDs will be REQUIRED to attend any 
athletic event throughout the remainder of the year. Tomorrow, we 
have our boys’ basketball game against Woodworth, and your ID 
will be required for entry. NO ID NO ENTRY 

Academic Games Practice #2: Thursday, Nov. 21 
Academic Games Practice #2 is Thursday, Nov.  21st @ 2:10 in the TMR  

Study Hall is in full swing 
If you need a quiet place to get your homework done, Study Hall has 
just started and will be held in D-2 every Wednesdays after school. 
Chromebooks will be available. 

Please have a teacher sign you up at least one day in advance in 
"Sheets". Thank you - Mr. Bennett 

Dentists R US free preventive dental services: Friday, Dec. 6 
For the 4th year in a row, Dentists R US is 
coming back to Stout Middle School to 
perform the following free preventive 
dental services: 

 Comprehensive dental exams 

 Dental cleaning 

Walid Abdali is feeling grateful. 

"Life is precious; be grateful for what you have!" 
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 Fluoride treatments 

 X-Rays (if needed) 

 Sealants (when necessary) 

In addition, every participant will get a free toothbrush and an oral report will be sent 
home to the parents or guardians. 

Permission slips will be distributed to students to be filled out and returned to 
teacher, Mr. Sabra, or main office before Friday, December 06, 2019. 

A draw for an Android Tablet will be offered if we get 35 or more students to participate. 
Also, a staff luncheon will be provided for teachers if 75 or more students participate.  

 

 

 


